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Precautions for the New Year Holiday 

 
The University of Tokyo takes very seriously (disciplinary action) any accidents 

involving alcohol.  

Students are asked to take careful note of the following precautions before engaging in 

alcohol consumption.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to alcohol-related incidents, the University of Tokyo will also take 

disciplinary action against any other inappropriate behaviour (accident or breach of rules) 

by its students. Even during the break, please always bear in mind that you are a student 

of the University of Tokyo, and act responsibly.  

In the unlikely event of an accident or an incident, please report promptly to the 

emergency contacts below. 

We hope that you have a safe and sound winter break, and look forward to seeing you 

back on campus in the new year.  

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College of Arts and Sciences, University of Tokyo 

【Precautions when consuming alcohol】 

1) Underage drinking is prohibited. 

2) Excessive drinking, and dangerous behaviour e.g. downing alcohol 

(chug-a-lug drinking, in Japanese, ikki-nomi) are prohibited. 

3) It is forbidden to force others to drink alcohol (Alcohol Harassment).  

4)Drink-driving is a serious criminal act and is prohibited. (※ It is also 

strictly forbidden to offer alcohol to those who are planning on driving 

or cycling.) 

【Emergency Contact】 

◇Student Support Division, College of Arts and 

Sciences 

03-5454-6074 

◇Gatehouse (Main Gate)  

03-5454-6666 

 (※emergency contact during week-ends, public 

holidays and New Year Holiday)  


